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Upcoming Events – Matthew Duffy 
June 8:  Alternative Education Graduation Ceremony, Richmond Auditorium, 7:00 PM 
June 9:  Pinole Valley Graduation Ceremony, Richmond Auditorium, 11:00 AM 
June 9:  El Cerrito Graduation Ceremony, Richmond Auditorium, 3:00 PM 
June 9:  Hercules High Graduation Ceremony, Hercules Football Field, 6:00 PM 
June 12:  Solutions Team, UTR Office, 1:00 PM 
June 13:  Board of Education Meeting, DeJean, 6:30 PM 
June 14:  Special Board Meeting Closed Session, DeJean, 3:00 PM 
June 16:  Juneteenth Parade, Richmond, 10:00 AM 
June 18:  Summer School Extended Learning Starts 
June 18:  Solutions Team, UTR Office, 3:00 PM 
June 20:  Agenda Setting, Superintendent’s Office, 5:00 PM 
June 20:  CBOC Meeting FOC, 6:00 PM 
June 27:  Board of Education Meeting, DeJean, 6:30 PM 
 
WCCUSD Food Services Kicks Off its Summer Meal program, Monday June 11, 2018 -Lisa 
LeBlanc 
The West Contra Costa Unified School District’s Food Services is working to make sure that no 
child in West Contra Costa County goes hungry when schools are closed this summer. Over 16,500 
children in West Contra Costa County receive free or reduced-price meals during the school year, but 
many of these children do not get enough to eat when school is out. The WCCUSD Seamless 
Summer Feeding Program (SSFP), which starts on Monday, June 11 and runs through Thursday, 
August 16, 2018, ensures that low-income children continue to grow and learn during the summer. 
On June 11, 2018, WCCUSD Food Services is kicking off its summer meal program with a special 
BBQ lunch (free to children 18 years of age and younger) from 11-1:30 PM at its Central Kitchen 
location at 750 Bissell Avenue, Richmond, CA. This event will include educational activities for the 
children, taste testing and tours of its state of the art Central Kitchen. Many of our students rely on 
meals during the regular school year and just because it is summer, their hunger does not take a 
vacation. Over 70 sites throughout the WCCUSD district in eligible areas are gearing up to serve 
meals at no charge to children this summer. For more information, please contact the WCCUSD 
Food Services department at 510-307-4580. You can also access all information throughout the 
summer on our district’s web site at www.wccusd.net, Food Services department. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Public Records Log – Marcus Walton 
Included in this week’s memo is the log of public records requests received by the district.  If you 
have any questions, please contact me. 
 


